
Sent: 05 September 2011 19:00 
To: Development Plans 
Subject: Objection to building on field west of brigsteer road by 
storey homes 
 
Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Completed 
 
Please register this e mail as my objection to the proposed building of 
houses on the field west of  
brigsteer road.  
 
My understanding is that there is a proposal to build houses on this 
field which will spoil the whole  
feeling and atmosphere of Levens. Throughout my many years of visiting 
Levens the road above that  
field is used by most of the villagers for walking out where the views 
are spectacular. Also that field is  
viewed when looking over Levens from whitbarrow scar and if filled with 
houses would spoil the look of  
the village. 
 
Regardless of the aesthetic view of the village it is incredulous that 
this plan even exists as houses for  
sale in the village are not selling so there is no requirement for 
further houses. Cheap housing in a  
village such as this is not required as people would be unable to access 
the services they require  
including health and shops. 
 
I urgently request that this plan is abandoned to prevent the needless 
demise of a beautiful village that  
many visitors enjoy such as myself. If people stop visiting these 
beautiful villages the  local economy will  
also suffer badly. 
 
Thank you 
 
Linda Burton 
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